
 
Welcome to Saint Agnes Preschool! 

My name is Caroline Little.  I am the Preschool Coordinator and one of the two Preschool teachers.  I 
am very excited to begin the year with your family.  This year is an important step in your child’s 
education to begin the love of learning and we are blessed that you have chosen Saint Agnes. 

This is my first year at Saint Agnes, my ninth year teaching preschool and my nineteenth year as an 
educator.  I graduated from the University of St. Thomas with a Bachelor of Arts in School Social 
Work and a Master of Arts in Elementary Education.  I have taught students from preschool all the 
way up to the community college level.  I adore teaching and I could not imagine doing anything else! 

When I am not working, I enjoy spending time with my husband Andrew, and my eighth grade 
daughter Ava.  We have fun camping, fishing, taking walks, and watching football.  Family is very 
important to me and I understand how important and special your child is to you!   

As part of our Preschool teaching team this year, we are blessed to have Mrs. Jenny Loch joining us. 
This is Mrs. Loch’s fifth year teaching at Saint Agnes.  She has taught second grade for two years from 
2009-2011, then she stayed home for seven years with her children. While at home, she received 
training in Catechesis of the Good Shepard and taught for three years at her parish of Holy Trinity.  
These last two years she has been back at Saint Agnes teaching full-time in first grade.   

Mrs. Loch has been married to her wonderful husband, Erich, for eleven years and they have five 
great kids, all of whom attend Saint Agnes.  They have a fourth grader, second grader, first grader, 
preschooler, and their youngest is six months old. They enjoy family bike rides, getting together with 
cousins and finding new ways to make each other laugh. 

Thank you for joining us at Saint Agnes. We are looking forward to a wonderful year with your child, 
having fun learning exploring, growing, and praying.  Together we will work as a team and make this 
an enjoyable and meaningful experience for your child. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
do not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours in Service, 
Mrs. Caroline Little and Mrs. Jenny Loch 

                 


